
PUBLIC NOTICE:  2021-22

TRAVERSE CITY AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PUBLIC HEARINGS AND MATERIAL REVIEW
REGARDING SEX EDUCATION CURRICULUM

Please take notice, a Sex Education Curriculum Material Review and two Public
Hearings for Traverse City Area Public Schools are planned.  According to Michigan
Law, all school districts must conduct two public hearings on any additions or revisions
of sex education curriculum or materials and have Board of Education approval before
implementation.
The additions and revisions of the sex education curriculum included in this material
review and public hearings were reviewed and approved by the TCAPS Sex Education
Advisory Committee.

1. HIV videos for grades 6-12
a. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tVE5APDqrpc
b. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HuAZ_kwbHGg

2. Backup if a video is removed from Youtube.
a. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AZZGQI3WwXw

3. Used only as a teacher resource
a. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=17pfZUlAqow

Interested parents and community members are encouraged to review the materials
prior to attending the public hearing. The Community Material Review is arranged by
appointment, 933-1789, at the Health Coordinator Office.
The Board of Education Curriculum Committee will conduct the first public hearing on
September 7, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. at Tompkins Administration Building, 412 Webster
Street, Traverse City, MI  49686.
The second public hearing will be conducted by the Board of Education on September
13, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at Tompkins Administration Building, 412 Webster Street,
Traverse City, MI  49686.


